
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

11.14.22
Maintenance Board Report

The month of November has kept the Maintenance Department very busy with sports team 
travels. Fueling, Scheduling van availability, delivering vans so sports teams have a return trip 
and transporting off Island teams to and from the ferry. This has taken up a lot of our time.

School maintenance is steady, with inspection of systems to just daily walk throughs of the 
school buildings. The High school weld shop circulation pump bearing assembly went out, one 
is on order and should be here with in the week. We have set up a supplemental heating 
system in the shop until the pump can be replaced.

The cities woodchip boiler has been started up and is slow to build heat. Viking lumber has 
delivered a wet load of the chips and was taking some time to get lit. The system is up and 
going at full capacity right now. 

If there ae any questions or concerns regarding the maintenance of the district, please feel 
free to contact me.

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director




